Subject:

FW: Invitation to House Resources Committee hearing on Friday, February 18th

From: Greg Vigil [mailto:Greq.Viqil@savantalaska.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 8:43 AM

To: Louie Flora

Subject: Re: Invitation to House Resources Committee hearing on Friday, February 18th

Dear Louie,

Thank you for the invitation to present an overview to the House Resources Committee on Friday, February 18th.

Savant Alaska, LLC will not be participating in the hearing in person or by phone. We are however in favor of HB 110 and believe it will encourage additional oil and gas investment in the state of Alaska. This is especially true at a marginal property like Badami, where we are producing approximately 1500 gross bopd.

Sincerely,

Greg Vigil, EVP Savant Alaska, LLC 7501 Village Square Drive, Suite 204 Castle Rock, CO 80202 (720) 363-1041 cell

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is for the exclusive use of the addressee and may contain confidential, privileged and non-disclosable information. If the recipient of this message is not the addressee, or a person responsible for delivering this message to the addressee, the recipient is strictly prohibited from reading, downloading, photocopying, distributing or otherwise using this message, its contents or attachments in any way. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this e-mail and delete the message from your mailbox. Thank you.